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Safeguarding is EVERYONE’S 
responsibility.

If you have any concerns regarding the 
safety or welfare of any child, please 

contact Nerys or Taylor, our 
Designated Safeguarding Leads, in 

confidence. 
There is further safeguarding 

information on our website and paper 
copies are available on request.

Nerys 
Evans
DSL

Our Designated Safeguarding Leads (DSLs)

Taylor-Lee 
Sketchley

Deputy DSL

Nerys and the staff wish you a Happy New Year! We hope you all had 
a restful Christmas break. We are excited for the year ahead and are 
delighted to welcome new children and their families to the nursery 
in 2024!

Happy Birthday to the children celebrating in January!

Sahara                      Ember                        Ekam

https://www.bluebellwoodsdaynursery.com/safeguarding


Look at all the festive fun we had throughout 
December 2023…



We have shared books, songs and music and had fun with art, crafts 
and messy play. We explored different media and materials, 
developing both large and small movements and expressing our 
creativity. 

We have learnt about 
the Christmas story, 
recognising the faith and 
beliefs of Christians.
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